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REPORT OF THE HEAD OF TRANSPORT MAJOR PROJECTS 
 
CHANGES TO PARKING BAY, NOEL STREET, FOREST FIELDS 
 
At the last meeting of the GNLRT Advisory Committee on the 15

th
 March 2005 arrangements 

to reconstruct the layby on Noel Street outside Braidwood Court were reported under matters 
arising. This work will provide extra parking for residents of Noel Street between Gregory 
Boulevard and Terrace Street. The proposed layout is shown below: 
 

 
 
Following further site investigations work commenced to make changes on the 26

th
 May 2005 

and these are programmed to be completed at the end of July, however, it is hoped that this 
period can be reduced to minimise disruption to residents. 
 
Residents were informed of the proposals by letter on the 13

th
 May 2005 and the contractor 

approached them prior to starting on site. At the time of writing there has been no adverse 
feedback. An update will be reported verbally at the meeting. 
 
It is recommended that this report be noted. 
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